NOTICE
It is hereby notified for your mandatory participation in the upcoming International Lawyers' Conference, 2023, scheduled to be held on the 23rd and 24th of September, 2023 in virtual mode. Your attendance is essential for your academic development and also for the development of Goalpara Law College. Additionally, you are required to prepare a comprehensive report on the said program. This report should include a summary of key discussions, insights gained, and any notable experiences during the conference. Along with the report, please submit a photograph of your participation in the event. For further query please go through the following brochure or feel free to contact Respected Principal Sir.
All be present in proper dress code including blazer.
